
 

Dear Parents, 

As I have sent many written updates these past few months, I have gone ahead and 
tried another medium this time around.  It addresses our commitment to keeping our 
schools open.  You can find the audio file here.  

As always, I’m happy to take any comments, feedback, or questions. 

My best to each of you, 

Erik 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/i3jxf-0adQxvrT-h8PBZHA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhr9NGP0QcaHR0cHM6Ly95b3V0dS5iZS9MRnUyTllhU1p1TVcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEjGn85fhTm8KVIca2ZsZW1pbmdAYXJjaHdheWdsZW5kYWxlLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~

